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BY EMAIL 
 
 
May 17, 2024 
 
Clement Li 
Enerlife Consulting Inc. 
90 Eglinton Avenue East 
Suite 412 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 2Y3 
cli@enerlife.com  
 
Dear Mr. Li: 
 
Re:  Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (Toronto Hydro) 

2025-2029 Custom Rate Application for Electricity Distribution Rates and 
Charges  

  OEB File Number: EB-2023-0195 
  
On May 14, 2024, Building Owners and Managers Association (BOMA), filed a letter 
with the OEB advising that over 100 interrogatory questions were received which 
require significant time and effort to answer. BOMA requested an extension to file the 
interrogatory responses on its expert evidence from May 17, 2024, to May 23, 2024.  

The OEB approves BOMA’s request for an extension. BOMA shall file with the OEB and 
serve all parties, its interrogatory responses by May 23, 2024. The dates for all other 
procedural steps remain unchanged.   
 
Any questions relating to this letter should be directed to the Case Manager, Thomas 
Eminowicz at 437-880-4363 or Thomas.Eminowicz@oeb.ca.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
 
c. All Parties 
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